

DATE OF PUBLISHING: 05/09/23

Dear Parents, Students, Teachers, and Building Occupants,

In 1986, Congress passed the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) requiring schools to inspect and identify any asbestos-containing building materials (ACBM). Norwood School District hired a certified asbestos building inspector to identify and sample any suspect ACBM. The law further requires the school to have an asbestos management plan. Norwood School District has an asbestos management plan available for review in the district administrative office during regular business hours. Our Maintenance Director, Frank Golaszewski, is also our designated asbestos program coordinator. All inquiries regarding the asbestos plan and asbestos-related issues should be directed to:

Frank Golaszewski
Maintenance Director
frank.golaszewski@norwoodk12.com
(970) 729-2740

Future Measures:

As long as asbestos remains in our school buildings, our trained school maintenance staff will inspect the condition of the materials every six months and ensure that the materials remain in good condition. Every three years, we will hire a certified asbestos building inspector to re-inspect the ACBM for our required three-year re-inspections and a certified asbestos management planner to update our Asbestos Management Plan as needed.